TEXAS FORENSIC
SCIENCE COMMISSION
Justice Through Science

1700 -.\':"7!'[-#',‘-(- ..n-’;i_«\f!.a ss Ave., Suite 'f"l;.“i
Austin, Texas 78701

March 5, 2018

Via e-mail to PStouti@houstonforensicscience.org

Dr. Peter Stout

Houston Forensic Science Center
1301 Fannin, Suite 170
Houston, Texas 77002

RE: FSC Disclosure 18.01 — Houston Forensic Science Center (Multimedia)

Dear Dr. Stout:

At its February 2, 2018 meeting, the Commission unanimously voted to take no further
action on the referenced self-disclosure given the information provided by your lab, including the
changes to Standard Operating Procedures in the lab’s Digital/Multimedia Unit designed to
prevent similar incidents in the future.

Should the laboratory identify any material changes to the information it provided relative

to this self-disclosure, please notify the Commission as soon as possible. Thank you and please
feel free to contact Commission staff with any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,
'X%yé/zza/»@ Aoy

Kathryn Adams
Commission Coordinator
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